LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING
December 18, 2023

TOPIC: Approval to Purchase of High School
Pool Scoreboards — 2021 Bond

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve
the purchase and installation of Pool Room Scoreboards at Churchill High School,
Franklin High School, and Stevenson High School from Daktronics, Brookings, South
Dakota, in the amount of $311,718, plus installation from AJ Signs & Installation,

Chesterfield, Michigan in the amount of $14,400, plus a contingency in the amount of
$8,000 for a total cost $334,118.

RATIONALE:

This purchase will replace the scoreboards that are currently in place, which are old and
beginning to fail. The new scoreboards will use LED lighting, which is a more energy
efficient and longer lasting light source.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

2021 Bond

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached



